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CERTIFICATED Bargaining Update  

* CAUSE Submits Proposal:  

Grade Level Chairs & Department Chairs * 

  

  

 

Certificated Colleagues, 

  

At yesterday’s collective bargaining session, CAUSE’s CERTIFICATED Bargaining Team  submitted a 
proposal associated with the work of District Grade Level & Department Chairs.  If adopted by the CUSD, the 
proposal would provide both clarity and improvements to (A) the selection process for department & grade 
level chairs, (B) to chairs’ duties, and (C) to the professional expectations of those serving in these extra-
positions. 

  

Please take a moment to review the proposal (see attached) and consider the opportunities that may exist; if it 
is supported by the CUSD. 

  

CAUSE Leadership wants to thank the many teachers and administrators who took time to inform our 
leadership team on this topic.   We are certain that your intellectual and experiential contributions added value 
to the proposal. 

  

In Service, 

  

~ CAUSE Leadership 

  

  



* C.A.U.S.E. - Yes We Can ! * 

[    Please feel free to visit to CAUSE website:  http://cause2216.org/  ] 

 


